13% Asian Club Managers’ Conference
Hong Kong
May 5 -9, 2019

Fellow Colleagues:

Welcome to Hong Kong and the 13" Annual Club Managers” Association Asian Conference.
Your Conference Committee chaired by Kurt Walter has done an amazing job in organizing
what promises to be two great days of education and two evenings at a couple of Asia’s finest
clubs — The American Club Hong Kong on Sunday evening and the Royal Hong Kong Yacht
Club on Monday night.

Education is vitally important as we grow in our careers. This Conference, focusing on
sustainability, will provide you with thought provoking ideas and concepts that you can take back
to your Clubs. We have arranged some incredible speakers so we’re certain the educational
component will be exceptional.

But maybe the most beneficial aspect of any conference is the networking opportunities with our
fellow Club Managers. There is always an opportunity to learn from each other so take this
opportunity to meet some colleagues that you haven’t met before. We have delegates from all
over the region for you to get to know.

We have scheduled this year’s Conference to tie in with the 2019 HOFEX Show — hopefully
you’ll be able to find the time to visit this important exhibition at the Convention Center.

I would like to thank Kurt Walter and his Committee for the countless number of hours they
have spent on our behalf. I'd also like to thank the Hong Kong Jockey Club for once again
stepping up and serving as the host venue for all of the educational sessions. And finally, I'd like
to thank all of you who have taken time from your busy schedules to attend. The Conference is
nothing without you.

If you’re new to Hong Kong, enjoy our great City. Have fun at the Conference.

David Loan, CCM
Chair
Club Managers’ Association of Hong Kong



